

**GRADE 8 – END OF TERM 2 – MOCK TEST 3****I Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.**

- |                                  |                   |                           |                           |
|----------------------------------|-------------------|---------------------------|---------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>chem</u> istry          | B. <u>wh</u> ich  | C. <u>wa</u> ch           | D. <u>ch</u> imney        |
| 2. A. <u>re</u> membere <u>d</u> | B. <u>sacke</u> d | C. <u>miss</u> e <u>d</u> | D. <u>wash</u> e <u>d</u> |
| 3. A. <u>h</u> onest             | B. <u>h</u> onor  | C. <u>h</u> eir           | D. <u>h</u> ence          |

**II Find the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.**

- |                  |                  |                |               |
|------------------|------------------|----------------|---------------|
| 4. A. multimedia | B. communication | C. possibility | D. similarity |
| 5. A. chemical   | B. environment   | C. physical    | D. medical    |

**III Choose the best answer (A, B, c or D).**

6. The facsimile ..... by Alexander Bain in 1843.  
A. invented      B. was invented      C. has been invented      D. has invented
7. If I ..... my computer now, I ..... for the answer on the Internet. But I left it at home.  
A. have - will search      B. have had- would have searched  
C. had - would search      D. had - would searched
8. My younger sister looked forward .....our parents.  
A. to visit      B. visiting      C. to visiting      D. visit
9. Fortunately, he could manage ..... a telescope on his own.  
A. to make      B. making      C. to have made      D. to have making
10. Do you agree that playing computer games might make players think .....?  
A. critic      B. critical      C. critically      D. criticism
11. Science and technology have ..... the life safe, secure and comfortable.  
A. transformed      B. made      C. done      D. changed
12. Dave asked me if robots in the future ..... more user-friendly and more intelligent.  
A. will be      B. would be      C. will have been      D. will be being
13. ....means communicating by expressing thoughts with words.  
A. Non-verbal communication      B. Verbal communication  
C. Body language      D. Sign language
14. Frequent Internet ..... will cause many troubles for our online classroom today.  
A. disconnection      B. interruption      C. disconnected      D. interrupted
15. Many people think the cyber world might ..... the real world one day.  
A. provide      B. take place      C. take up      D. replace

**IV Give the correct form of the verbs in the brackets.**

16. He (repair)\_\_\_\_\_ the car at this time next week.
17. What \_ you and your brother (do)\_\_\_\_\_ at 7pm last night?  
- I (watch)\_\_\_\_\_ a film while my brother (play)\_\_\_\_\_ computer games.
18. Watch out! You (cross)\_\_\_\_\_ the street and there (be)\_\_\_\_\_ many cars there.
19. At 8.30 a m tomorrow, scientists (do)\_\_\_\_\_ some experiments to find out the way dolphins communicate with each other.
20. It (take)\_\_\_\_\_ the Earth 365 days to go around the sun.
21. Before she came home yesterday, she (spend)\_\_\_\_\_ all her savings on the holiday.

**V Fill in the blank with the correct form of the given word.**

22. Right after the (invent)..... of the new aircraft, the space shuttle will be replaced.
23. You should ask someone's (permit)..... before posting anything about them on the web.
24. Body language can be very (effect)..... in conveying our messages.
25. The lack of finance prevent them from proceeding their (investigate).....
26. She asked me what the most (danger)..... planet was, but I had no idea about that.

**VI Find one mistake in each sentence and correct it.**

27. It is certain (A) that technological advances (B) have made our life more easier (C) in the last few (D) centuries.
28. With the fast speed (A) of technological development (B), people say that we will using (C) robots to do all hard work (D) in the near future.
29. Science is use (A) in all corners (B) of the world for (C) the benefits (D) of people.
30. They asked me how long (A) have the invention (B) been patented?
31. If he install (A) Skype on (B) his computer, he can have (C) free talks (D) with his friends.

### VII CLOSEST meaning

32. Nowadays, we are living in a city with high population density, so domestic waste is the first reason.  
A. country      B. outside      C. household      D. foreign
33. Our city is overloaded with vehicles that expel a lot of smoke and dust. This contributes to the heat of the air, and causes pollution.  
A. release      B. exist      C. waste      D. pollute
34. The total annual power of hurricanes has already increased markedly since 1975.  
A. significantly      B. slightly      C. not clear      D. slowly
35. We should solve existing pollution, but also anticipate and prevent future pollution sources in order to protect the environment.  
A. stop      B. predict      C. make sure      D. produce
36. In spite of her deafness, she plays the violin very well.  
A. inability to speak      B. inability to see      C. inability to hear      D. mentally problems

### VIII OPPOSITE meaning

37. Hurricanes are very common along the east coast of the United States  
A. Popular      B. often      C. dangerous      D. rare
38. The interviewer highly appreciated me as I was on time for the interview.  
A. punctual      B. late      C. in time      D. precisely
39. Population growth rates vary among regions and even among countries within the same region.  
A. different      B. stay unchanged      C. unstable      D. fluctuate
40. The Red Cross is an international humanitarian agency dedicated to reducing the sufferings of wounded soldiers, civilians and prisoners of war.  
A. happiness      B. worry and sadness      C. pain and sorrow      D. loss
41. There has been insufficient rainfall over the past two years, and farmers are having trouble.  
A. enough      B. unsatisfactory      C. abundant      D. dominant

### IX Read the passage.

The sun, planets, and moons are all part of our solar system. The sun is a huge star in the middle of the solar system. It is the only star we can see during the day. The sun is (42) ..... brighter than the stars we see at night, because it is much closer to the (43) ..... It is made of gases that are released in the form of light and heat. The planets are all different sizes. Mercury is the smallest planet. Jupiter is the largest planet. It is eleven times (44) ..... than the Earth! All eight of the planets are much smaller than the sun. All of the planets in our solar system move around the sun in an oval (45) ..... called an orbit. It is shaped something like an egg. The sun has a strong force that pulls all of the planets toward it. This force, called gravity, is what makes the planets (46) ..... in their orbits. As each planet orbits the sun, it is also spinning around like a top. This spinning is called rotation. Each planet rotates at a different speed. It takes Jupiter less than 10 hours to rotate one time, but it takes Venus 243 days!

### Choose the best answer.

- |              |            |           |          |
|--------------|------------|-----------|----------|
| 42. A. very  | B. much    | C. so     | D. too   |
| 43. A. Moon  | B. star    | C. orbit  | D. Earth |
| 44. A. wider | B. thicker | C. longer | D. deep  |
| 45. A. road  | B. route   | C. path   | D. way   |

46. A. lie                      B. live                      C. stand                      D. stay

47. Which star can we see during the day?  
.....

48. Why the sun is so bright?  
.....

49. What does the orbit look like?  
.....

50. What is the strong force of the sun called?  
.....

51. Which one finishes its rotation faster, Jupiter or Venus?  
.....

**X Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words.**

52. "I will introduce my latest technological invention to public next month", the famous scientist said.

→ The famous scientist said that .....

53. "Is Twitter popular in Vietnam?", a foreigner journalist asked me.

→ A foreigner journalist asked me .....

54. It is likely that they will hold a conference call meeting this Friday.

→ They may .....

55. Am I allowed to use this telephone to make some phone calls?

→ May I .....

56. She will organize a workshop on using some useful websites for education.

→ A workshop .....

57. Dogs usually use body language to communicate with their owners and other dogs. **(used)**

→

58. I'll send him an email about next week's work tomorrow.

→ An email

59. I organized a video conference about environmental protection.

→ A video

60. Now people are using Skype to call for others without paying money.

→ Skype

61. "Can you photocopy this report for me?" Tom said to Linda.

→ Tom asked Linda .....

62. "Don't wait for me", she said to her friend.

→ She told her friend .....

63. My daughter loves to listen to my story before going to bed. **(listening)**

→ My daughter .....

64. Jessica was my classmate, but now she studies in another school.

→ Jessica used .....

65. We don't trust Lan because she behaves badly. (because of)

→ .....

**XI** Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D.

66. "Jean, have you seen my gloves?" Tom asked.  
A. Tom asked Jean whether/if she had seen his gloves.  
B. Tom asked Jean whether/if had you seen his gloves.  
C. Tom asked Jean whether/if had she seen his gloves.  
D. Tom asked Jean whether if she had seen her gloves.
67. We started working here three years ago.  
A. We worked here for three years.  
B. We have no longer worked here for three years.  
C. We have worked here for three years.  
D. We will work here in three years.
68. We couldn't go out because the weather was so bad.  
A. It was so bad a weather that we couldn't go out.  
B. It was such a bad weather that we couldn't go out.  
C. It was so bad weather that we couldn't go out.  
D. It was such bad weather that we couldn't go out.
69. "What are you going to do next summer?" she asked.  
A. She asked us what we were going to do the following summer.  
B. She asked us what I was going to do the following summer.  
C. She asked us what were we going to do the following summer.  
D. She asked us what we was going to do the following summer.
70. Mike turned off the light, then he went to bed.  
A. Before Mike went to bed, he had turned off the light.  
B. Before Mike turned off the light, he had gone to bed.  
C. After Mike had gone to bed, he turned off the light.  
D. Mike turned off the light as soon as he had gone to bed.